
 
 
 

To:  Mr. Tim Johnson, American TCB 
From:  David Waitt, Airespace 
Subject:  Inquiries regarding Certification application for FCC ID QTZUSAP1200A 
Date:  24 March 2003 
 
Tim, 
Below are the replies to your inquiries regarding this application. The answers are numbered corresponding to your 
inquiries in your letter dated 24 March 2003. If something is unclear, or if you have additional concerns, please 
contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 
 

David Waitt 
Consultant representing Airespace 
 
 
ATCB 1) The BOM contains 2 RF TX Cards. This device only contains 1 TX card. 
Please explain. 
 
Airespace: This was an error. The BOM for the dual band product containing two 
cards was inadvertently submitted. The correct BOM has been uploaded to the 
ATCB site. 
 
 
 
ATCB 2) Please provide a schematic for this device. The schematic provided 
only contained a block diagram. 
 
Airespace: A more detailed schematic has been uploaded to the ATCB site. 
 
 
 
 
ATCB 3) Please provide a users manual for this device. This manual must 
include appropriate FCC statements and RF exposure information. 
 
Airespace: The manual was accidentally omitted from the original application. 
It has been uploaded to the ATCB site. 
 


